High Littleton C. of E. Primary School, High Littleton, Bristol BS39 6HF

Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership

Tel: 01761 470622 Fax: 01761 472800 Email: office@highlittletonschool.com
Web: www.highlittletonschool.com
Head Teacher: Mr Gareth Griffith



Robin Class Newsletter Term 1 2024

(Tuesday 3rd September - Friday 25th October)

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you have all had a wonderful summer break and that you are feeling refreshed! The following information in this newsletter will detail what the children can expect to be learning about throughout Term 1.

The Write Stuff

Robin Class will be developing the skills needed to write a narrative during this term. We will be studying the short film 'One Small Step' by Taiko Studios in order to help us with this.

Maths

During this term, we will be focusing on the **Place Value**, **Addition & Subtraction and Multiplication & Division A** units of work.

Science

This term, the children will be learning about **Materials: Mixtures & Separation** - they can expect plenty of practical work during this unit!

History

The unit which we will be focusing on in History this term is entitled **Crime and Punishment**.

PΕ

On **Monday afternoons**, Robin Class will be developing skills in **Tag Rugby.** We will be walking to the High Littleton Recreation Ground for this. Due to the fact that it can become somewhat muddy and slippery, please can I ask that children bring suitable trainers to school which allow sufficient grip. However, moulded or metal studded boots are not permitted. Thank you in advance for this. On **Thursday mornings**, Robin Class will be taught **Dance** by a specialist sports coach.

Religions and Worldviews

The unit which we are learning about is entitled **Christianity - God.**

"Love each other as I have loved you" John 15:12











PSHE (Jigsaw):

Unit title: Being Me in My World.

Computing

Unit title: Computing Systems and Networks - Sharing Information.

DT

The children will be taught by Mrs Beale in DT this term. They will be learning how to construct **Doodlers** as part of the **Electrical Systems** unit.

French

Unit title: Pleased to Meet You.

Music

It is with excitement that I can announce that the children will have the opportunity to be taught **guitar** throughout the majority of this academic year. An external music teacher will be coming into school on a weekly basis for this. There will be a whole class performance later in the year which parents will be invited to attend. Guitars will be provided as part of the course which will be kept in school. There will be more details to follow regarding these lessons in the very near future.

If you do have any questions about the upcoming term then please do not hesitate to contact me and I look forward to seeing you all soon at parents evening.

Best wishes,

Mr Smalley Robin Class Teacher

Parents, for ease here is a Link to school website with parent calendar at bottom of page

Any queries or concerns, please catch me after school (except Fridays when Mrs Beale will be dismissing the class) or email me via the school office.

"Love each other as I have loved you" John 15:12









